
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  14th March 2025 

Congratulations again to our Y6 class who recorded 100% attendance the last week of 
the half term.  This is a fantastic achievement – well done Y6!! 

 
 

 
 

 
School Car Park 

The school car park should not be used by parents during the school day. This includes 
bringing in late children, collecting children for appointments, bringing in medicine, 

forgotten items, packed lunches etc.  If you need to visit school during the school day, 
please park on Old Lane and walk into school. The car park is far too congested and is to 

be used by staff and visitors only. Thank you 

 
DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

DREAM 
Behaviour 

Freddie Leo D Ruby Daniel Oscar Isaac Finlay 

DREAM 
Work 

Isla Aurelia Henri Luna L Lucy Holly Christy 

 



 
 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

21.3.2025 EYFS 
28.3.2025 Whole School 

4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 
25.4.2025 Y4 

2.5.2025 Y5 

9.5.2025 Y3 

16.5.2025 Y2 

23.5.2025 Whole school 
 

Changes to School Meals 
A letter from Mrs Friar has been sent out to all parents/carers on the Schoolspider App.  

Please make sure you read this as it contains important information regarding major 
changes to the way our school meals are ordered and paid for. The changes come into 

effect on Friday, 28th March. 
 
 

Holidays In Term Time 
Parents requesting to take their child out of school for a family holiday during term time 

are now required to complete a Holiday Request Form prior to the holiday. 
These forms are available from the school office. 

 
 
 

Movie Night 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Movie Night on Thursday.  There was a real 
‘cinema vibe’ in the hall with all the children watching the movie together in the hall, 

chilling out on bean bags and pillows! In total we raised £165 which will be added to our 
‘Big Build Playground’ project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Football Competition 
Well done to our Y4 football team who represented Corpus Christi at the school football 

competition this week.  The team were fantastic and came third place overall. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Science Week – Y4 
 

To celebrate Science week year 4 were asked to adapt their own instruments. This was 
linked to their recent science topic of sound. It was amazing to see so many wild and 

wonderful creative instruments creating so many vast sounds. May we present the year 4 
Rock Band! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

World Book Day 
We have a fantastic day celebrating World Book Day last week.  Here are few photos 

from the day! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

       



 

 
 

 
‘Reading Rocks’ Café 

On Friday 14th March, the book fair will be open after the Year One Assembly (but no 
café this day).  

 
Each afternoon (Monday 17th, Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th), we will be inviting 
parents (or other family members) to come into the hall for a drink and a biscuit and to 
listen to their child read books from the classroom. This will also give you the chance to 
have a look at the books on sale at the book fair and purchase one (or more) if you wish.  
 
This will be on the following days:  
• Y5 & Y6 (Monday 17th March at 2:45pm)  
• Y2, Y3 and Y4 (Tuesday 18th March at 2:45pm)  
• Nursery, Reception and Year 1 (Wednesday 19th March at 2:45pm)  
 
Online payments will be accepted and can be made by scanning a QR code and paying on 
the site.  

 



Every child received a £1.00 book token in the week of the book fair. These can be used 
as a discount voucher towards the cost of a book from the book fair or can be redeemed 
at various retailers for one of the special £1.00 world book day books.  
 

Whole School Competition: EXTREME reading! 
 

We all love to snuggle up on the sofa or in bed to read a good book – but can you think of 
any more unusual or extreme places you could be caught reading? Our school 
competition this year is to be photographed reading your favourite book in an unusual 
location.  
Please upload any competition entries to ClassDojo by Thursday 20th March, then 
prizes will be awarded in Friday’s assembly.  

 
The Big Build – School Playground Project 

Thank you to Mr. John Heyes who is taking on the challenge of the Excalibur 10k Trail 
Race on Sunday, 11th May 2025.  Mr Heyes has two children who attend our school and is 
completing the challenge to kick start our huge fundraising project to improve the school 

playground, replace the playground equipment and purchase sports equipment. 
Your help to sponsor Mr Heyes would be greatly appreciated.  Please click on the link or 

scan the QR code below and share with family and friends. 
Thank you 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-
4?utm_term=7pWk472nr 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr


 
 

Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

 
A huge ‘well done’ to Reeve (Y5) who has taken on a new challenge, learning skills and 
techniques in goalkeeping.  Reeve enjoyed his first 1:1 lesson on Sunday.  We look 
forward to seeing you progress Reeve!  
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Payment can be made on the Schoolmoney App 

 



 

 

Pay on the door! 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


